
EXAM	117	
	
Barton	Willmore	–	Matter	7D	Submission	–	Hatton	Hill	Position	Update	
	
From:	Max	Whitehead		Sent: 	21	November	2016	15:35	To:	Mark	
Sitch		Subject: 	Hatton	Hill	
		
Dear Mark	
 	
I refer to our recent discussions regarding the site at Hatton Hill.	
 	
I can confirm that Bloor Homes would be very interested in bringing 
development forward on this site should it be included as an allocation in the 
Warwick Local Plan.	
 	
Demand for new housing is very strong in this location and as such it can be 
said with confidence that a policy compliant residential development scheme 
with all of the additional benefits as identified in our representations from 2014 
could be delivered here.	
 	
I trust this information is helpful.	
 	
Kind regards	
 	
Max	
 	
Max Whitehead 
Planning Director 
 
Bloor Homes Midlands 7 Calico Business Park, Sandy Way, Amington, 
Tamworth, Staffordshire, B77 4BF 
 

 	


